
 

9 June 2022 

 

The Hon Ed Husic MP 
Minister for Industry and Science  
PO Box 6022 
House of Representatives 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
Via email: Ed.Husic.MP@aph.gov.au  
 
 
 
Dear Minister 
 
Congratulations on being appointed Minister for Industry and Science in the newly elected Albanese 
Government.  
 
The Association of Australian Certifiers (AAC) represents registered building certifiers in NSW, and 
we look forward to working with your office and the Building Ministers’ Meeting (BMM) on policy 
and regulatory issues affecting Australia’s building and construction industries. 
 
There are a range of pressing matters impacting the industry and registered certifiers at the 
moment, including the availability of professional indemnity insurance, the upcoming update to the 
Building Code of Australia (BCA) and ongoing reform matters across jurisdictions.  
 
If you ever need anything from the AAC on these or any other matters, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0431 082 259.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jill Brookfield  
Chief Executive Officer  
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